
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please CEASE increasing water exports out of the Tuolumne, Stanislaus, and 

Merced rivers.  We need to provide sufficient water to grow crops here within 

our counties! 
 

Patricia C. Miller 

P O Box 2123 
Twain Harte, CA 95383-2123 
 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon

3-26-13


